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Korean delegates visit View Ridge Elementary  
Principals-in-training from Korea glean lessons from American school  
 
An interpreter’s voice hummed through a wireless listening system and into the ears of 
30 Korean delegates as they visited View Ridge Elementary School on October 12. 
Sponsored by the Korean government, the visiting educators were assistant principals 
training to become principals of schools in Korea. View Ridge Principal Kert Lenseigne 
led the group through a model American school. 
 

 
 
 

The group walked the halls of View Ridge, 
learning about the educational programs, 
afterschool activities, budget, parent 
involvement and school operations. View 
Ridge staff and students welcomed the 
visitors as they passed by their 
classrooms. The delegates were 
impressed with the beauty of the school, 
but most of all, the students. One delegate 
commented, “The students are all so nice 
and friendly!”  
 
 
---more--- 

 
 
 
View Ridge Elementary School students greeted 
Korean visitors with a song from the second floor as 
they entered the school. 
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Korea Productivity Center arranged the 
tour. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Mary Waggoner, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
 

Left: Korean delegates viewed classrooms and took 
notes as they got a look at a model American school. 
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